
Town of Sanbornton ~ Recreation Commission~ Meeting Minutes 

March 13, 2012 ~ 7:00 p.m. ~ Town Park 

 

 

Members: Corey Robinson, Chairman, Marc Cray, Heather Goodwin, Joel Smith, Tracy Wood, Guy Guinta, 
Selectmen Representative and Juliana Lonergan, Coordinator. 
 
Present:  Cray, Goodwin, Smith 
 
There was no quorum so discussion was held and no decisions were made.  
 
Youth Basketball:  Phil Nichols basketball coach of the 3rd &4th grade boys joined us to discuss the season.  
The regular season went very well and no complaints. The tournament season is always more difficult. Discussion 
was held on how to improve and how to avoid conflicts.  
Suggestions/thoughts for the next basketball season: 

 Registration form: add a separate box to indicate tournament team information. To clarify that 
regular season verses tournament season.  

 Fixed number of players on tournament team.  

 Represent wishes of the community 

 Pick tournament team players thru their practice and games so there is no pressure to performs at 
a “try-out”  

 Select a date and invite any who want to be considered for the tournament team and reduce 
number on the 3rd open practice.  

 Include a photo night in early season for team and individual pictures 

 Clear outline on how the process will run for tournaments.  

 Clarify that the Coordinator has final say on tournament  team selection 

 Schedule practices at the middle and high school. 

 Charge additional fee to play on the tournament team 
 
Easter Egg Hunt: Eggs are being filled by a group coming from Lakes Region Community Services. Lonergan 
updated that the WRHS Student Council was coming to help hide the eggs and support the children during the 
egg hunt.  
 
Next month’s meeting is Tuesday, April 10th, 2012 at 7:00 p.m. at the Town Park. 
 
Discussion ended at 8:47 p.m.  
 
Respectfully Submitted: 
Juliana E. Lonergan, Coordinator 
These minutes are subject to review and approval of the Recreation Commission. 


